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In an effort to improve efficiencies in its regional structure, the National Labor
Relations Board (NLRB) is considering a pilot program that would consolidate
Regional Offices in St. Louis, Mo. and Kansas City, Kan. The program would
also remove the sub-regional office in Peoria, Ill. from the jurisdiction of the
St. Louis office and place it in the hands of the regional office in Indianapolis,
Ind.
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